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Mr. James G. Keppler

Regional Administrator

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region III

799 Roosevelt Road

Glen Ellyn, IL 60137

Subject: Byron Station Units 1 and 2
Radiological Respiratory Protection Program
NRC Docket Nos. 50-454/455

Dear Mr. Keppler:

Pursuant to 10 CFR 20.103(g), the purpose of this letter is
to provide written notification to your office at least thirty days

prior to the date that respiratory protective equipment will first
be utilized under the provisions of 10 CFR 20 at our Byron Station.

The "potential" date for the first use of respiratory
protective equipment is fuel load on September 15, 1984. The Byron
Station Respiratory Protection Program has been under development
for some time. We now consider our program complete and ready for
NRC Region III inspection.

Please advise this office of your intentions in this matter.

Very truly yours

E. Oouglas Swartz-
Nuclear Licensing Administrator

cc: RIII Inspector - Byron
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